
 

       

  
Patrick H. Taylor  6 Liberty Lane West 
Senior Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com  
   
 
T 603.773.6544  www.unitil.com  

November 30, 2020 
BY EMAIL  
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE:   DE 20-097: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. – Publication of Order Nisi 
 
Dear Secretary Howland: 
 
In its November 6, 2020 Order Nisi (Order No. 26,422) in the above-referenced docket, 
the Commission directed Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“Unitil” or the “Company”) to 
publish the Order on the Company’s website within one business day (i.e., Monday, 
November 9). As explained in the Company’s letter and affidavit dated November 13, 
2020, the Order was not posted on the Company’s website until Thursday, November 12, 
two business days after the publication date established by the Commission.  
 
The Commission subsequently issued a Secretarial Letter on November 25, 2020 
establishing a modified timeline for publication, comments, and the effective date of the 
Order Nisi. The Secretarial Letter required that the Order Nisi and the Secretarial Letter 
be published on the Company’s website within one business day. The Order Nisi has 
been published on the Company’s website since November 12, 2020, and the Secretarial 
Letter has been published since November 25, 2020. An affidavit attesting to the 
publication is enclosed with this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc. 
 
cc: Service List by Email 



State of New Hampshire 
Public Utilities Commission 

         
 ) 
Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.  ) 
Unitil Request to Amend Tariff and Provide a Non- )        DE 20-097 
Residential Energy Efficiency Loan to the City of ) 
Concord ) 
        ) 
 
 

AFFIDAVIT OF PATRICK H. TAYLOR 
 

Patrick H. Taylor does hereby depose and say as follows:  
 
I, Patrick H. Taylor, Senior Counsel, Unitil Service Corp., on behalf of Unitil Energy 
Systems, Inc., certify that the Order Nisi (Order No. 26,422) issued by the Commission 
on November 6, 2020 has been published and displayed on the Company’s web page 
since November 12, 2020. The Secretarial Letter issued by the Commission on November 
25, 2020 has been published and displayed on the Company’s website since November 
25, 2020. The publication of the Order Nisi and Secretarial Letter on the Company’s 
website complies with the directive in the November 25, 2020 Secretarial Letter that the 
Company publish the Secretarial Letter and Order No. 26,422 within one business day. 
 
Signed as of this 30th day of November, 2020. 
 

     

  
   Patrick H. Taylor 
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